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June 7. 2013

Stephen O’Kane

Vice President

AES Southland

690 N. Studebaker Road
Long Beach, CA 90803

Subject: Comments on the Data Clarification Response for the proposed Huntington Beach
Energy Project, (Facility ID# 115389)

Dear Mr. O'Kane:

Thank you for your letter of March 22, 2013 which provided responses to our data clarification
request of February 19, 2013, and for the follow up meeting with SCAQMD staff on May 29,
2013 regarding AES’ proposed Huntington Beach Energy Project (HBEP).

As discussed in the meeting, SCAQMD is awaiting the submittal of a visibility analysis for Class
II areas and a cumulative impact analysis for the Federal NO2 standard for this project.

As you know, SCAQMD has initiated the processing of your applications for the HBEP. and
upon receipt of the above-requested information, we can further proceed in our analysis of your
project.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact me at (909) 396-2662.

Mohserazemi, P.E.
Deputy Executive Officer
Engineering & Compliance
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